
November 14, 2024

Dear AMANDA DORSEY:

Thank you for renewing your registration with the Office for the Deaf & Hard of Hearing. Your
registration type is state-registration which will expire on December 31, 2026 Your registration
card is attached.

As the administrator of the Sign Language Interpreter & Transliterator State Registration Act,
ODHH:

Maintains a database of provisional & state-registered interpreters
Educates individuals and organizations regarding the laws through inquiries, training &
advocacy
Offers & provides technical assistance
Investigates & makes determinations on complaints filed

If you, or someone you know have questions regarding the act, please refer them to ODHH. In addition,
to being knowledgeable of Act 57, ODHH can answer questions regarding Act 172 and Chapter 14
regulations.

ODHH collaborates with the Administrative Offices of the PA Courts (AOPC) which oversees Act 172
and the PA Depatment of Education which oversees Chapter 14 regulations. Our mutual goal is to ensure
individuals and entities are aware of and understand both laws and the regulations which govern
interpreters working in the commonwealth.

Please direct your questions to Dee Dee Keiser at odhh@pa.gov or at 717-783-4912 v/tty or at
717-831-1928 videophone.

Thank You!

State-Registered Interpreter
AMANDA DORSEY

ODHH ID: 2044
Expires on December 31, 2026

Office for the Deaf & Hard of Hearing
651 Boas Street, Room 700

Harrisburg, PA 17121

717-783-4912 v/tty
717-831-1928 videophone

odhh@pa.gov
www.dli.pa.gov/odhh
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